
Special Education Family Forum 
with State Superintendent Dr. Tommy Bice 

State School Superintendent Dr. Tommy Bice and Department of Education special education 
staff will speak at a Special Education Family Forum on Monday, September 24 from 6-7:30 
pm at the headquarters of United Cerebral Palsy of Greater Birmingham (UCP).  

Potential Topics Include:

� Special Education Initiatives that May Affect Your Child 
� Writing IEPs to Standards 
� How to Work with Your Child’s School to Ensure Success! 
� Impact of Plan 2020:  What Does it Mean for Your Child?  

An open Q&A will follow the presentation.This is a great chance to share your questions and 
concerns about special education in Alabama! 

The Forum will be held in the LINCPOINT Building at the UCP headquarters at 101 Oslo Circle, 
Birmingham. 

The Forum is being hosted by ADAP, the Alabama Parent Education Center (APEC), the 
Alabama School Connection (ASC), and UCP.  For more information, contact ADAP at (800) 
826-1675 or via email at adap@adap.ua.edu.
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